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By Catholic Review Staff
The Archdiocese of Baltimore will  mark the Fortnight for Freedom, a two-week
period designated by the U.S. bishops as a time for reflection on religious liberty,
with the following events:
June 23
9:30 a.m. – Eucharistic Adoration at Holy Family Catholic Church, Randallstown
Eucharistic adoration will be dedicated to praying for religious liberty in the nation
and around the world, followed by Benediction at 4 p.m.
June 25
9:30 p.m. – Eucharistic adoration at Holy Family Catholic Church, Randallstown
Eucharistic adoration will be dedicated to praying for religious liberty in the nation
and around the world, followed by Benediction at 4 p.m. 
Noon –  Patriotic Rosary Shamrock Park (Intersection of Lee Way and McCormick
Street, Bel Air)
The rosary will be prayed for religious freedom.
June 30
7 p.m.  –  Fortnight  for  Freedom Living  Rosary  at  St.  Mary  of  the  Assumption,
Pylesville
A living rosary will be offered for religious freedom.
July 4
12:10 p.m.
Fortnight for Freedom Closing Mass National Shrine, Washington D.C. 
Parishioners from the Archdiocese of Baltimore are encouraged to attend this event
with others from across the nation.
July 7
7:30 a.m. 
Religious Freedom: Tremendous Global Challenges and Opportunies Charles Carroll
House, Annapolis
Brian Grimm will deliver a lecture on religious freedom.
Read more stories about religious freedom here.
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